
 

 

Masters report to NRC June 2023 
Gabrielle Moore 
 
 
 
Competitions 
 
National Masters will be at Nottingham again even though there was talk it would be at 
Strathclyde, since Strathclyde can’t host because of other bookings. There was discussion 
around non champs being offered (remember it was taken off the timetable then added 
back in when many people complained). 
Many more non champs entries were from younger rowers, A to C in various boats. 
 
Henley Masters are giving pins to those competing who are 80+ and will be awarding 
these retrospectively…get in touch yourself via entries@henleymastersregatta.org.uk 
 
At the last meeting there was discussion about insurance, please see attachment to this email 
 
 
Trans rowing: only people born women can enter Women’s events, anyone else can enter 
as open. 
 
 
See attachment to this email 
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